

THE RYAM FAMILY CHURCH PLANTING MISSIONARIES to Spain Meedonia www.theworldthroughspain.com

May-June 2025

Dear Pastors, Friends, and Family,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! We are excited to share the wonderful events in our lives from the months of May and June. God has truly been gracious, and we are so grateful for your unwavering support and prayers.

These last two months have been exciting and busy. We have been able to attend meetings in Pennsylvania, Alabama, Illinois, Indiana, North Carolina, South Carolina, Georgia, Texas, and Missouri. Throughout our almost 8,000 miles of travel, the Lord has kept us safe and has supplied every need! We are beyond excited to announce that we are now at 64% of our support raised! It is amazing to see how our God is able to do exceeding abundantly above all that we ask or think!

In our last prayer letter, we shared a praise report for my aunt who had cancer. While the MRI they did showed she was cancer-free, they decided to do the surgery anyway to prevent it coming back in the future. Please keep her in your prayers for her recovery and salvation.

Over the next two months we have a few weeks where we will be in churches that are around our home. We look forward to being able to spend some time with family in preparation for an extremely busy fall missions season. Our plans for the next several months stretch from Montana to Utah to Connecticut to Florida to Pennsylvania and a lot of places in-between. Please pray for traveling safety, as well as God-given strength to press forward!

In the next several months we will be needing wisdom on when and how to take the next steps in getting to Spain. We know from James 1:5 that "If any of you lack wisdom, let him ask of God, that giveth to all men liberally, and upbraideth

not; and it shall be given him." We humbly ask you to pray with us in this matter.

Prayer Requests:

- Lost loved ones
- Traveling safety
- Wisdom as we prepare to take the next steps
- More missionaries for Spain
- An unspoken request

Once again, thank you for your prayers, encouragement, and support.

We are so blessed to have a loving and faithful

community standing with us.

Because He Loves the World.

Luke and Charity Ryan

